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Special Council Meeting – February 26 
 
At the January 15 meeting, Council referred consideration of the proposed "City of Parksville Subdivision 
Servicing Bylaw, 2017, No. 1540" to a special meeting to be held on Monday, February 26 at 6 pm in the 
Forum, Parksville Civic and Technology Centre.  
 
The public is invited to provide input to Council on the proposed bylaw. Those wishing to provide comments or 
feedback on the bylaw should submit them in writing by noon on Wednesday, February 21: 

By email: administration@parksville.ca 
By mail:  Administration Department, City of Parksville 

P O Box 1390, Parksville V9P 2H3 
In person: Administration Department, City of Parksville  

100 Jensen Avenue East 
 
The proposed new bylaw will establish updated engineering specifications and standards for the subdivision of 
land. Changes include general housekeeping amendments and reorganization, as well changes to water, 
sanitary and storm sewer, and roads requirements, including tree planting and spacing. The proposed bylaw 
and associated staff report may be viewed from the City’s website.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications   250 954-3073 

http://www.parksville.ca/
http://facebook.com/cityparksville
http://twitter.com/city_parksville
http://pinterest.com/cityparksville
mailto:administration@parksville.ca
http://www.parksville.ca/cms.asp?wpID=437
https://parksville.civicweb.net/document/30152

